
 

 

 
 
 
 
December 3, 2020 
 
via RESS 
 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
BoardSec@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re:  Elexicon Energy Whitby Rate Zone (WRZ) Application for 2021 Rates 
 File Number: EB-2020-0012 
  
 
 
Elexicon Energy is in receipt of the draft decision and draft Rate Order that the Ontario Energy Board has 
issued for our review and confirmation for the above noted application. 
 
We have reviewed the draft Rate Order and find that the tariffs are accurate and reflect the draft decision as 
issued by the delegated authority in this application. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com 


